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Future Events 
 

Watch this column for a rolling forecast of 

events for members and guests. 

 

April 8
th

, Friday    ZIWC / IMCZ 

Wädenswil Brauerei 

 
April 12th, Tuesday ZIWC/IMCZ  

Bowling at the Cherry Bowl 

 
April 14, 15, 16, 20,21,22,23    ETZG 

“Inside Out”, Turbine Theatre, 

Langnau am Albis 

 

April 23
rd

,  Saturday IMCZ 

Aircraft Museum, Dübendorf 

 

May 18
th

, Wednesday IMCZ 

Visit to Seleger Moor 

 

June 5th, Sunday  IMCZ 

Annual BBQ, Heuboden 

 

 

IMCZ events in bold 
 
BSCC – British Swiss Chamber of Commerce 

ETZG – English Theatre Group 

IMCZ – International Men’s Club of Zug 
ZIWC – Zug International Women’s Club 

 

The next 2 events...... 

Aircraft Museum, Dübendorf 
Saturday, 23

rd
 April 2005 at 10:00 am. 

 
We are very pleased to have arranged a visit to the Aircraft Museum in 

Dübendorf.   The museum is headquartered on the existing air force base.  

It was established in 1972 and, since then, the exhibits have been continuously 

expanded.  The present hall containing the aircraft is 4’000 m2 and  was 

opened to the public in 2002. 

The museum charts the history of the Swiss Air Force and anti-aircraft 

defence systems.  As well as the fantastic display of aeroplanes there is also a 

gallery from where you can take a look at today’s world of flying in the form 

of the military airbase site spread out before you like a stage! From there you 

can see fighter jets and other planes landing and taking off. 

There will be a limit of 15 people for the tour so please book early!! 

The train journey from Zug varies from 40-55 minutes so, hopefully, we can 

all meet up at Zug Bahnhoff. Those who register will be informed. 

There is also enough parking space available for those who wish to come by 

car. More information is on their web site at www.airfocecenter.ch . 

Restaurant "Holding", is also at the location, looking out over the museum. 

The day menu is between CHF 19,- and 22,-. 

If they wish, people can lunch together after the guided tour. 

We can phone 2 days before to see what the menu will be. 

The cancellation policy applies. 

Please send your registration to Joop Hubbeling. 

 

Visit to Wädi Braü Brewery – Wäenswil 
Friday April 8

th
 at 9:30am 

 
Transport:  Bus leaving Unterägeri ZVB at 9:30am and from Steinhausen Erli Cemetery at 10:00am.  

   Leaving Wädenswil 3:00pm - 4:00pm.   

Cost:    Between CHF 50.50 and CHF 57.50 including tour and lunch. 

    Price for bus to be advised – depending on how many attend. 

 

Wädesnswiler Beer was the first beer brand in Switzerland as well as the first bio-brewery. We will make a tour of the brewery and 

then have lunch afterwards in the restaurant. After lunch their will be an exciting opportunity to look around the neighboring villages 

before returning home. This will be a very exciting trip so be sure not to miss it. Please reserve your place today! 

 

Menu 1: CHF 31.50   Fish in beer batter with fried and tartar sauce. 

Menu 2: CHF 32.50   Pork steak in creamy dark beer sauce with butter noodles and vegetables. 

Menu 3: CHF 25.50   Brau risotto with Wädenswiler Ur-Wezenbeer and courgettes, 

 

Booking deadline is Monday 4
th

 April so please register today for this great day out. 

 

Andreia Bove    Tel: 041 758 2462      e-mail: andreia.bove@bluewin.ch 

Tania Mobayed Tel: 041 763 1488  e-mail: Tania@datazug.ch  

Stammtisch every Thursday 17:30 - 19:30 

Casino Restaurant, Zug 
IMCZ.COM for the latest club news 



  
   

 

 

The English Theatre Group of Zug 

proudly present 

“Inside Out” 
 

Turbine Theater   April 14, 15, 16, 20, 21, 22, 23 

Spinnereistrasse 19     

8135 Langnau am Albis 
 

The English Theatre Group of Zug presents the European premiere of Inside 

Out, an American musical comedy about five women in group therapy, and their 

psychologist who tries to guide the group through the choppy waters of life. With 

very real problems to which all of us can relate, you will laugh, cry, and fall in 

love with these women as they help each other work through their issues. 

 

This up-to-date musical is filled with touching ballads and lively show stoppers, 

and features a range of musical genres from pop to gospel. The international cast 

of women, includes Swiss musical star Yasmine Meguid, who starred in the 

Zurich and Basel productions of Hair – The Musical and Jesus Christ Superstar. 

The show will be directed by George Aase, with musical direction by David 

Smith and choreography by Robin Muelle 

 

Tickets: Category A - bistro tables for 4 people:  CHF 45.-/person  

Category B - tiered seating:   CHF 40.-/seat. 

Students/children - tiered seating:   CHF 30.-/seat.  

 

Tickets are on sale from March 1st.  

More information is available on their web site: www.etgz.ch  

or call Fiona McKerrow on 043 317 6484 or 079 236 3441 

 

 
President:  Bas Veenendaal 

Tel. 01 761 1053 moteco@uitikon.ch 

Secretary:  Joop Hubbeling 
Tel. 041 780 7550 jhubbeling@bluewin.ch 

News Editor: John Stuart 

Tel. 041 724 3075 stuart.john@siemens.com 
Treasurer: Patrick Bos 

Tel. 041 750 8405 patrick.bos@tic.ch 

Membership: Micheal Sekler 

michaelsekler@yahoo.com 

 

WWW.IMCZ.COM 
 
As you all know the new web site 

www.imcz.com has been set up and 

we have had quite a response so far 

from our members. We’d like to thank 

everyone who has commented on the 

site and your input is very valuable to 

us to improve it. 

   

Some members entered IMCZ.CH by 

mistake and got a site from a Swiss 

Imformatiks company. After you have 

read what the company has please 

remember to sign into IMCZ.COM. 

 

Members can register on the site and 

take a look around it. 

You can now opt to have your 

Newsletter delivered by e-mail rather 

than the normal post. We hope that in 

the future to send the Newsletter only 

by e-mail to those members with an e-

mail address. 

 

Also, the Newsletter will be on-line 

and members can read it at any time. 

There is a Bulletin Board where 

registered members my add comments 

on any range of subject. 

 

Please go and check it out. We rely on 

your comments and suggestions to 

improve the site and, so far, the 

criticism has been very positive with 

lots of good ideas on how to improve 

the site. 

 

Thanks for the response so far. 

Report on Kriminal Museum visit 
 
   On March 12

th
 a hardy bunch of members and guests braved the wintry 

conditions and headed into Zürich for a visit to the Kriminal Museum. We had 

been told that some parts of the display would be pretty frightening but none of 

us were really prepared for what was in store. 

 

   The visit started with a fascinating history of the Zürich Police force; how it 

started and how it developed into the force it is today. There were hundreds of 

exhibits ranging from police weaponry, both old and new, to actual weapons 

confiscated from the criminal element of Zürich. 

 

   There then followed quite graphic descriptions of the various police work 

including burglary where the actual bank safes that had been robbed were on 

display. The counterfeit section was fascinating and, in some cases it was almost 

impossible to tell the fake money from the real stuff.  Zürich also has it’s fair 

share of murders and other shady goings-on and this was where the visit took on 

a more solemn mood. It reminded us all that, even here in Switzerland, the 

criminal element is always at work.  All in all it was a great day out. 

Membership Info 

 

Contact Membership 

Secretary 

Michael Sekler 

Tel. 076 449 9770 

michaelsekler@yahoo.com 

 

Ten-Pin Bowling 

 
Please remember that the next 2 bowling evenings will be at the Cherry Bowl on  

         April 12 & May 10. 
 

You don’t have to have bowled before or you can be a professional; everybody is 

warmly welcomed. So, if you’d like to come along and join us for an evening of 

fun please let Katja know by Monday April 11
th

. 

 

e-mail: katja@leijola.net  Phone: 041 710 6765 

 


